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Sanborn Head Welcomes Heather James

SEPTEMBER 18, 2020

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce that Heather James has joined the firm as a Project Director. Her
strategic focus is to help lead and support Sanborn Head's Energy market services, leveraging the
company's strong legacy of technical innovation and client service excellence.

Heather is a chemical engineer with expertise in process and mechanical design for the liquefied natural gas and liquefied petroleum gas
sectors. She has particular expertise in gas storage, boiloff handling, vaporization, purification, and liquefaction processes. Over her 25-year
career, Heather has been the lead project manager and engineer on a number of engineering, procurement, and construction projects where
she has distinguished herself as a leader of multi-disciplinary teams. As a consulting engineer, Heather values working closely with clients to
achieve their project objectives while also building trusted and long-term relationships.

“Heather is an exciting hire for us,” said Seth Soos, Energy Market Leader. “Her experience and passion for excellence will help us serve the
needs of our existing clients and create new opportunities for our team.” Soos added, “Heather brings solid technical skills that will help us stay

on the leading-edge of our practice and expand these services to new clients and markets.”

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Heather. She can be reached at hjames@sanbornhead.com.
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